From:
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Bylong Coal Project

Date: Thursday, 20 June 2019 4:14:26 PM

Dear Panel

My submission is against this project.

So many Australians have read about the vital work at Tarwyn Park and have been inspired. So many international scientists have investigated and applauded the work, recognising its value in the context of climate change.

The people and the world value what our leaders apparently do not.

To put this true Australian icon at risk would be seen by our descendants as environmental vandalism.

Thank you for your attention.

I would appreciate forwarding of this submission if the address is incorrect.

Yours sincerely

Jenny Holcombe



Sent from my Samsung GALAXY S5